ST FRANCIS XAVIER PREP)
HYANNIS

January, 2021

Dear Families,

I write to communicate tuition, registration fees, and payment procedures for the 2021-2022 school year.
St. John Paul II High School tuition will be $12,520. Additionally, a $175 registration fee is required for
each student. Complete financial information, including sibling discounts and financial aid procedures, is
provided on the enclosed sheet.

This new tuition rate represents a 2.75% increase from the current year’s rate. This increase is the lowest in
recent years, partially in recognition of the effects that COVID-19 has had on family finances. At the same
time, we anticipate - eagerly - the post-COVID landscape when school life returns in full and strategic
goals are put back on track. This new tuition rate will allow us to maintain and expand curriculum
offerings, provide just compensation for staff members, and care for our buildings and grounds in a
responsible manner.

Tuition does not meet the full cost of your child’s education. The school relies on your generosity as annual
fund donors and auction participants to close this gap. Please consider giving beyond tuition to ensure the
continued strength of our school.

In the final analysis, our money reflects meaning and values (Lk 12:34). The value your child receives from
your investment is clear and compelling: academic strength and solid preparation, authentic Christian
formation and Catholic practice, and numerous and varied co-curricular opportunities. We will continue to
enhance our programs, maintain and improve our physical plant, and honor your financial sacrifices. Know
that we take our mission, your commitment, and the vital task of providing real value for your child’s
education seriously.

Sincerely,

ays
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Christopher W. Keavy
President



